
 
 
 
 March 11, 1993 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Robert Cooper 

 
 

 
Dear Mr. Cooper: 
 
 I am pleased to appoint you to the Milwaukee County Park Design and 
Review Advisory Board.  Your mission is to provide advice on the design and 
placement of monuments, statues and memorials within the County Park system. 
 
 I have every confidence your appointment will significantly contribute to 
the effectiveness of this important committee. 
 
 Thank you for your willingness to serve. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     F. Thomas Ament 
     Milwaukee County Executive 
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